
Newsletter 
Dec 2020 

  

Dear Colleagues, 

First, a message for you from Dr Alison Primrose, Chair of St Chad’s Academies Trust: 

On behalf of St Chad’s Trustees, I would like to extend to each and every one of you our immense gratitude for all that you have done over 
the past nine months. Your amazing efforts to ensure that the children in our schools have been supported and your commitment to their 
learning and wellbeing has been incredible. We have been inspired by many examples of your positive encouragement, creative solutions and 
collaborative endeavours, all of which actively demonstrate the core vision and values of St Chad’s. Thank you. I do hope you will have the 
opportunity to rest and relax over the festive season and wish you all peace and joy this Christmas. 

Alison Primrose 

I hope you are all aware of the admiration that we hold for all that you have achieved during these difficult times. Many of you have            
additional responsibilities with family and friends and still have made the children in your care feel special, cared for and loved! Your actions 
have continually mirrored the vision and values of the Trust putting Children First – thank you! 

We have been provided with many positive images of children and staff over the last few months which we wanted to share with you – it  
captures all that you have achieved reflected in so many happy faces! 

Now it is time to have a well-earned rest, spending time with your family enjoying and celebrating the Christmas season. It will be different 
but still special – Enjoy and thank you again! 

Sue Wedgwood 
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